COLORADO

Lt. Gov. Joe Garcia

Pueblo City-County Library District
100 East Abriendo Ave.
Pueblo, CO 81004

July 28, 2015

Dear Pueblo City and County Library District,

I'would like to offer you my sincerest congratulations on being ranked the top Colorado library in visits
and program attendance and fourth in circulations and checkouts. The report released by the Library
Research Service notes the Pueblo Library has made great strides over the past four years to increase
visits, program attendance, circulation, and checkouts.

We know this great success is due in part to the continued support from the communities you serve,

but also thanks to the dedicated and passionate employees of the Pueblo City and County Library
District. We graciously thank you for all you have done and continue to do for the community and state

of Colorado.

Again, congratulations and thank you for your dedicated service and commitment.

Sincerely,

ice of the Lt. Governor



